Subject: BVRI eNews 18-Sept--BV Mtn News, BVRI General Membership Mtg Postponed

Date: Wednesday, September 18, 2013 6:31:07 AM Pacific Daylight Time

From: Bear Valley Residents Inc. (BVRI) (sent by Bear Valley Residents Inc. (BVRI)

<bvrisecretary@wwwbvri.ccsend.com>)

To: kaitken@brynmorgan.com

BVRI eNews: BV Mountain Update, BVRI General Meeting News, and more

BVRI e-News

September 18, 2013

Quick Links

BVRI Website

Buy Your Season Pass

BVRI Membership Renewal

Join Our Email List



Dear Katherine,

We have another important announcement regarding the BVRI General meeting originally scheduled for Labor Day weekend and then moved due to the smoke from the RIM fire. We moved the meeting to October 12th and now we are moving it once again. The new meeting date is Saturday, November 9th.

BVRI GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING

Meet the BVRI Board on Saturday, November 9

We will be hosting our annual General Membership meeting on Saturday, November 9 at 4:00 pm in the Perry Walther Building (NOT on October 12th as previously announced). We would love to see you there!

BUY YOUR BEAR VALLEY MOUNTAIN SEASON PASS TODAY! RESORT WILL OPEN THE 2013/14 SEASON ON SCHEDULE AND PASS PRICES GO UP SEPTEMBER 30!

Prices go up on September 30th!

As you have likely heard, the sale of the Bear Valley Resort didn't go through this summer as hoped. The interested group had been working through due diligence for several months and although it remains interested, concluded that there is insufficient time now to complete the process and then take the reigns this close to the start of the ski season.



Current ownership has announced they will continue to run the operation and the resort will open for the 2013/14 season on schedule. In the <u>press release on this subject</u>, Greg Finch is quoted as saying "...we are fully prepared for 'business as usual' this winter."

So...let's show them how much we appreciate their hard work and dedication. Let's get up on the mountain and SKI!, BOARD, ENJOY!! The more of us they see on the mountain the better!

Buy your season pass today before the price goes up on September 30th. <u>Click here</u> for more information and to purchase your season pass today.

DON'T FORGET TO PUT YOUR BOATS AWAY!

Don't forget...

As we head into fall with winter around the corner, please remember to pick up your boat if you've left one at Bear Lake. We have quite a few kayaks, canoes, rafts and associated equipment piled up so we



want to be sure you are planning to come up and use them...and then take them home.

Thank you!

FOREST MANAGEMENT LOT CLEARANCE

Lot Clearance Contacts

Now more than ever, we are reminded how important it is to keep our lots clean and clear of flammable materials. This work needs to be done every year.

There are several resources in town to help you with your lot clearance including Sean's Tree Service @ 209-588-9350, Erich Haas @ 209-795-4331, Mike Ratkowski @ 209-795-4366, and Joe Zibley @ 209-753-2492.

SIGN UP FOR THE BVRI EMAIL LIST TO STAY INFORMED!

Add your family and friends too

If you are receiving this email, you know BVRI sends regular updates that are relevant to the Bear Valley community.



if you have additional email addresses at which you'd like to receive our updates or if you have family or friends who would also like to get the news directly, please <u>click here to email BVRI Board Secretary</u>, Katherine Aitken-Young with their information.

Thank you for your support. We are pleased to serve the Bear Valley community.

Sincerely,

The BVRI Board





This email was sent to kaitken@brynmorgan.com by $\underline{bvri@qoldrush.com} \mid \underline{Update\ Profile/Email\ Address} \mid Instant\ removal\ with\ \underline{SafeUnsubscribe}^{TM} \mid \underline{Privacy\ Policy}.$

BVRI | PO Box 5145 | Bear Valley | CA | 95223